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Subject: Re: catalog revision for the MST program

Deborah, 

  Thank you.

Stephen

From: Deborah Shepherd <DSHEP@fau.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 11:08 AM
To: Stephen Locke <lockes@fau.edu>
Subject: FW: catalog revision for the MST program
 
Hi Stephen,
 
I heard back from all six of the Department Chairs.   We have no concerns with your revisions.
 
Regards,
Deborah  
 
Deborah W. Shepherd, Ed.D.
Associate Dean
Office for Academic and Student Services, Room 230
College of Education
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431-0991
Telephone: (561) 297-3570
Fax Number: (561) 297-2991
E-mail: dshep@fau.edu 
 

          
 

     
 
Please be aware that e-mail correspondence is not a secure form of communication; confidentiality cannot be guaranteed. Additionally, the information
contained in this e-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient (s). Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If
you are not the intended recipient and received this communications in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.
 
 
 
From: Deborah Shepherd 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 12:48 PM
To: Stephen Locke <lockes@fau.edu>
Subject: RE: catalog revision for the MST program
 
Hi Steve,
 
You did send this information to make.  I have sent to the Chairs. Thus far, two of six have responded with no issues.
 
Regards,
Deborah   
 
Deborah W. Shepherd, Ed.D.

mailto:dshep@fau.edu
https://www.fau.edu/newsdesk/articles/us-news-2019.php
https://www.facebook.com/FAU-College-of-Education-192864777566888/
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From: Stephen Locke <lockes@fau.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 11:41 AM
To: Deborah Shepherd <DSHEP@fau.edu>
Subject: Fw: catalog revision for the MST program
 
Deborah, 
 
  I don't think I sent you this before. We are making some minor changes to our M.S.T. program.
 

1. We are putting in a stats and technology course and moving out a History of Math course. The
History of Math course would still be allowed for the students, but we are trying to keep the
cycle of courses down to just ten semesters so that students can graduate fairly quickly.
Students will also be allowed to use courses from our M.S. program, with permission of the MST
Advisor if the student wishes to graduate even more quickly.

2. We are modifying the statement regarding state colleges. We don't want to give the impression
that this degree automatically allows a student to get a job at a state college. I just looked over
the transcript of a recent graduate of the program, and that student would have 15 credits that
BC would count towards the 18 credits needed by SACS. So, students may already come close
to meeting the state colleges' needs, but with proper advising, we are hoping to make sure the
ones who want to teach at state colleges will have the 18 credits needed.

I don't think any of these changes affects the College of Education, but I'm sending this to your
college to make sure. Would you please forward it to whomever needs to know, and have somebody
let me know that these changes are okay with the College of Education.
 
Thanks,
 
Stephen
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